
 

 

 

4th May 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 3 – English Touring Opera – WISH 

 

As part of the Royal Opera House Trailblazer programme, our year 3 children have been invited to attend a 

performance of Wish by The English Touring Opera. This is a new opera which is linked to the curriculum 

about the challenges the natural world is facing due to climate change. 

 

The children will be travelling by our usual reliable bus company down to Tilbury Pioneer Academy on 

Wednesday 17th May, leaving school at 9:20am and returning back to Herringham before lunch. 

 

There is no charge for this visit. To allow your child to attend please give consent via the School Gateway App. 

The deadline is Friday 12th May.  

 

Your child will need to wear full school uniform.  

 

If you have any questions please speak to the school office. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mrs S Otto 

Head of School 

 

 


